
 
 

 

• Library News! To celebrate Valentine’s Day, the library is playing matchmaker! Going out on a 

blind date is a lot like opening up a new book – you never know what kind of experience you’re gong 

to have. Between now and through the month of February, select your “date” from a display of 

specially wrapped books, check it out at the circulation desk and then unwrap it. Hopefully, it’s love 

at first sight! Fill out a brief review slip about your “date” and be entered into a surprise raffle! 

 

• The National English Honor Society will meet Tuesday, February 7th at 7:10 AM in Rowe Hall. 

Please bring your Valentine’s Day cards and signed contracts. If you have any questions, please see 

either Mrs. Johanson or Mrs. Small.  

 

• Fashion Show! Attention Seniors! It’s time to sign up for the annual Babylon Community 

Scholarship Fund (BCSF) Fashion Show which will take place on the evening of Tuesday, May 2nd. 

ALL SENIORS are welcome to participate! You will model attire from local stores ranging from 

formal prom attire to everyday outfits, to sports apparel! It’s a fun event and a time to be together 

with your class to celebrate all your achievements. Please see Mrs. D’iorio in Room 109 to sign up! 

 

 

 


